



www.astreahartleybrook.org
Principal: Claire Costello







5th September 2025

PRIMARY ACADEMY Astrea Academy Trust

Dear Parents/Carers,

On **Thursday 25th September** will be holding a phonics information workshop for Year 1 parents.

This will start at 9am and will be in the Key Stage 1 hall.

We will be looking at how phonics is taught and discussing the expectations of the phonic screening test.

You will be able to look at an example of a phonics test and ask any questions you may have.

Please let your child's class teacher know if you will be attending.

Many thanks,

Cramp

Miss Kemp KS1 Assistant Principal